
 

 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Tuesday, February 21st, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 163RD WALES COVID-19 UPDATE__________________________________________ 

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

Yesterday, the mobile vaccination team was onsite to offer COVID-19 booster shots to eligible 

residents. The table below demonstrates the statistics from the day: 

Unit 
Number of Eligible 

Residents 

Number of Residents 

Vaccinated 

Number of Residents 

who will be Eligible 

in April or May 

Central 5/12 = 42% 5/5 = 100%  

Manning Basement 4/10 = 40% 2/4 = 50%  

Manning 1 2/14 = 14% 2/2 = 100% 1/14 = 7% 

Manning 2 5/13 = 38% 5/5 = 100%  

Norton 1 1/32 = 3% 1/1 = 100% 2/32 = 6% 

Norton 2 7/32 = 22% 4/7 = 57% 4/32 = 13% 

Norton 3 4/32 = 13% 1/4 = 25% 2/32 = 6% 

Shaw 1 1/15 = 7% 1/1 = 100% 3/15 = 20% 

Shaw 2 2/15 = 13% 2/2 = 100%  

Shaw 3 2/12 = 17% 0/2 = 0% 2/12 = 17% 

Shaw 4 and the 

Mitchell Suites 
2/10 = 20% 2/2 = 100% 1/10 = 10% 

Total 35/197 = 18% 25/35 = 71%* 15/197 = 8% 

*Two refusals, two in palliative care, and the rest not eligible 

As for employees, one RPA nurse, two CHSLD nurses, and one Administration employee were 

vaccinated for a total of four. Residents are asked to continue wearing their masks until tomorrow; if 

there are no new cases between now and then, they can stop wearing them. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at the coordinates below or 

visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. Thank you for helping keep our residents and 

employees safe! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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